COM/CITEL RES.29 (I11-95)
TEMPORARY WORKING GROUP ON CITEL PREPARATIONS FOR THE
1998 ITU PLENIPOTENTIARY CONFERENCE
The Third Meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL (COM/CITEL),
CONSIDERING:
That the next ITU Plenipotentiary Conference will be held in September-October 1998;

That CITEL will have only a few opportunities to address the issues to be discussed at the 1998
Conference,

RESOLVES:
1. To establish a Temporary Working Group to assist Members with preparations for the Conference;

2. Point out to the Working Group that one of its objectives will be the preparation of common proposals
submitted by CITEL Members to be considered by the Conference;

3. Advice the Working Group that in addition to meeting during the annual sessions of COM/CITEL, it
should conduct part of its work by correspondence;

4. Designate Mr. José Vivanco Arias, of Ecuador, as the Chairperson of this Working Group;
5. To hold meetings of the Temporary Working Group together with the regular meetings planned by
CITEL with a view to promoting maximum Member participation and to enhance the use of the

establishment of electronic distribution in order to exchange information during said meetings;

6. Tourge CITEL Members to actively participate in the discussions of the Temporary Working Group
due to the importance of the topics which will be addressed at the 1998 ITU Plenipotentiary Conference.



